WQH House Committee News

Welcome May, a busy month for all of us!

The State President will arrive on May 4th and the final fundraiser event will be held in Patchogue on
May 5th.

The Grille on Sunday and Queen of Hearts on Thursday, has been busy, thank you to our member/cook
Ernie!

Remember the Grille will be closed on Mother's Day.

May 23, the Elks will host a luncheon for the students from Southampton Township schools entering the
military after graduation. This will be our third year doing this, a great tradition to continue. We need vol-
unteers for a few hours to help, can you spare some time to help? Please let us know.

We need help parking cars for the carnivals coming up. Tom will post a list,
please sign up to help and Thank You!

Coming up in June is our Flag Day ceremony. More details to follow.

Happy Mother's Day, God bless you for all you do!

Happy Memorial Day, a day we remember all those who gave their all for this country.
Be careful out there, the season is starting!

Thank you to all those who give their time to volunteer, you are appreciated!

See you at the Lodge!

Kathleen Miller

Leading Knight for the House Committee

Scholarship News

From the inspiration of Mike Rowe of Dirty Jobs, the Lodge is giving out scholarships to High
School Seniors who will be attending a Trade or Business School. The scholarship can used
for enrollment, books, supplies or travel expensive. The Scholarship is restricted to children
and grandchildren of Elks. An application in included in this issue of the Gavel.
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The faults of our members we write upon the sand, their virtues upon the tablets of love and memory.



